
 

 

T O R R A N C E 
 

 

 

T O R R A N C E  P O L I C E  D E P A R T M E N T  

3 3 0 0  C i v i c  C e n t e r  D r i v e ,  T o r r a n c e  C a l i f o r n i a  9 0 5 0 3  

T P D  1 8 1  ( R e v .  1 / 0 6 )  

 

              Press Release 
                     Police Department 
                          January 24th, 2022 
 
 

 
HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION 

 
 
On January 24th, 2022 at about 2 am, Patrol officers responded to the 1800 block of Del Amo Blvd for an 
unknown trouble call.  Officers quickly arrived on the scene and discovered a shooting victim who was 
deceased.  Patrol officers began coordinating with our Detectives Division with this homicide 
investigation.     
 
The Torrance Police Department takes these cases of violent crime very seriously and has brought in all 
available resources to investigate this incident. Our department continues to encourage the community to 
be vigilant of any criminal activity. “See Something, Say Something”.   
 
The investigation is ongoing and anyone with information about this shooting is encouraged to contact the 
Torrance Police Department (310) 328-3456.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Sergeant Mark Ponegalek 
Torrance Police Department Public Information Officer 
(310) 618-5688 
MPonegalek@TorranceCa.gov   

This investigation is being conducted under the command of Torrance Police Department 
Special Operations Bureau.   
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